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Claypath and University Medical Group
(www.claypathdoctors.co.uk)
Practice News (Autumn, 2018)
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​
1.  Practice Surveys 2018   
Feedback from our patient surveys at both sites has been very positive.  These are a few of the comments we have received: 
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The practice shared the results of the patient surveys from both sites with the Patient Participation Group and jointly signed off the following action points for this year:                                                                             

Appointments:
- We will promote GP appointments as bookable 2 weeks in advance for continuity of care;

- We will extend the range of appointments available for patients to book on-line.
Communication with patients:

- We will actively promote new services to patients in quarterly news bulletins, posters, on 
   waiting room TVs and our practice website e.g. triage systems, on-line and texting services.

Premises development:
- We will continue the phased refurbishment of Claypath Medical Centre;

- We will install a new telephone switchboard at University Health Centre

2.
Flu Clinics
Flu vaccines will be available from the middle of September. We recommend all patients over 65 years and anyone with a chronic disease e.g. Diabetes, COPD, Heart Disease, Asthma, have a flu jab. Please ring for an appointment or book on-line.  Please ask at reception if you are unsure.

3.
Patient On-line Access 
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	Beat the phone queue!  Go on-line with Patient Access. 

Patient access is a secure internet system which allows patients to book appointments, order repeat prescriptions and view a summary of their medical record. To register please bring photographic ID and proof of your address to reception.


	4. Patient Participation Group (PPG)
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	At its meeting on 4th October, 2018, the PPG discussed the new “Care Navigation” procedures, provision of contraceptive services, and engagement with student patients. Recent and impending changes in staff appointments were mentioned, including the funding for a nurse with specialist diabetes responsibility.  The 
	


  practice’s successful bid for Clinical Commissioning “Resilience” funding was highlighted and 
  improvements to the telephone system were welcomed.  A report of the recent meeting of the

  North Durham Patient Reference Group was received.


  If you would like to become a member of our Patient Participation group please ask for a 

  Patient Participation Group leaflet at reception. 


	5. Booking GP 
    appointments two 
    weeks in advance

Did you know the practice offers pre-bookable GP appointments up to 2 weeks in advance? 

These appointments can be booked by telephoning reception after 8.30 a.m. or by booking on-line. They are considered especially beneficial for patients wishing to have continuity of care with the same doctor.
	6. Patient Text  Messaging

Did you know the Practice can contact you via TEXT MESSAGE through a secure service called MJOG? 

You just need to contact the surgery with your mobile number and we can update your medical record accordingly to allow you to use this facility! 



Perhaps an information newsletter with developments   would be helpful?











Extremely positive experience attending this surgery – very good family practice. 








    We are very lucky to have such a good practice with quick reliable appointments at point of need.     








Are telephone appointments possible? This may be very useful to a lot of people.
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